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Roby Park Primary School

Easton Road

Huyton

Knowsley

L36 4NY

Tel: 0151 477 8340

Website: www.robyparkprimary.co.uk 

E-mail: robypark@knowsley.gov.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs K Allen
10th May 2021
Colour Run: Nursery-Y6                                                                              
Dear Parents/Carers,

As you will be aware, on Thursday 13th May, the whole school community will come together to enjoy running, raising funds, and getting extremely colourful in Roby Park’s first ever sponsored colour run!

Children will need to wear old, comfy clothes with preferably a white t shirt (the colours show better on white) and old trainers. As we stated in our newsletter, the colour powders are safe and certified so all children from the youngest to the oldest can participate in the run. 

If you do not consent to your child participating with paint (they will still run and join in with the fun) please return the reply slip to school tomorrow. 
Thank you for your continued support

Warmest Regards,
Mrs Kat Allen

[image: image9.jpg]in partnership with

b P 4

A

Wellbeing Award

NATIONAL
CHILDREN'S
BUREAU

for Schools

2020-2023




Headteacher

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
                                     Roby Park Primary Colour run Thursday 13th May 

       I do not give consent for my child/ren ………………………………………………………………. (Please Print)

to participate in the colour dye section of the run.

Parent/Carer Signature: …………………………………………………………………
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